
It is always in your power to help those in need 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Bassan Abou-Naim 
President 
ANB Soccer Inc. 
23 Trish Drive 
Richmond Hill, ON   L4E 5C5 
 
 
Dear Mr. Abou-Naim: 
 
Please accept our sincere thanks for the brand new soccer uniforms which you so 
kindly donated to our organization.  These will be forwarded to the Mercy Boys’ Home in 
Georgetown, Guyana.  You can rest assured that this donation will bring tremendous 
enjoyment to young boys who would otherwise be lacking of these items. 
 
I would also like to express our gratitude to Johnny & Jeanette Gonsalves for collecting 
and packing these items for us.  This action on their part is a big time-saver for our 
volunteers. 
 
Once again THANK YOU a million times over for your kindness. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 

Elizabeth AbdoolElizabeth AbdoolElizabeth AbdoolElizabeth Abdool    

 

 
Elizabeth Abdool 
Director/Secretary 
 
 
c. Johnny & Jeanette Gonsalves 
    Bernard Gonsalves, President 
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